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HELLO EVERYONE,
Hello Everyone,

March concluded our ski season.   The 
two trips during March were great, with good 
snow, good people and lots of fun. The joint 
trip with the North Island Snowdrifters to 
Winter Park was a major success. Twenty- 
nine people attended with only one injury. 

The Torrey Pines Mammoth trip had only four skiers…a disgrace 
to this venerable ski club. If we can’t get better participation we will 
have to end these trips. We had over 12 inches of fresh snow the 
week we were at Mammoth and lots of sunshine and warm weather 
when it wasn’t snowing. There is no reason these trips can’t be better 
attended. We have reserved the four BR, three BA units at 1849 again 
for January 4-9, 2015. Start planning to attend today.

Be sure to attend the upcoming events like the ranger walk, bocce 
ball, map museum, pops concert and nature photographer.

We need volunteers to help with the monthly meetings and events 
so please come forward and help out.

Thanks, Joe

2015 Ski Season
Now is the time to start thinking about the 2015 season. We 

will no doubt plan two Mammoth trips. What we need to know 
is where you would like to go for the fly away trip? Maybe Vail, 
Breckenridge or somewhere in Utah or British Columbia.  Please 
let us know. Tell a member of the ski committee where you would 
like to go for our 2015 fly away trip.

TPSC Ski Committee: Fred Blecksmith 619-223-4149;  
Joe Goldhammer 619-286-0624; Bob Bradbury 619-225-0342

HELP WANTED!
We all like to have fun.  We really need all of your 

help with activities for this club.  We need ideas and we 
need volunteers to lead events to keep up the fun.  There are lots 
of fun things to do in San Diego especially as the summer months 
approach.  Please contact Debbie Schroeder or any board member 
with an idea and/or your event to lead. Thank you

Time to think about the  
2014-2015 TPSC Officer Positions

Working as a volunteer for the club is fun and rewarding. It gives 
one an opportunity to meet so many new friends. We would like you to 
be a part of the Torrey Pines Board. What position are you interested 
in holding for the 2014-2015 year?

Please submit your wishes to anyone on the Board or President 
Joe Goldhammer, 5016 College Gardens Court, San Diego, CA 
92115 jcgoldhammer@gmail.com 619-286-0624
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LECTURES BEGIN AT 10:30 AM and will occur in the Heikoff Dome Theater. 
Lecture admission is $8.00. Tickets are required to attend the lecture and can 
be requested at the Ticket Counter. LECTURE-10:30 AM (Historical Droughts in 
California) IMAX FILM-12:00 PM (Tornado Alley).

*Programs are subject to change. (rhfleet.org)
 Barbara Shramek 619-286-1250

Join Debbie and Janet for a tour of the Rose Bowl Stadium. The tour guide will 
lead you through behind-the-scenes locations at the stadium, including the original 
1922 UCLA locker room, the newly renovated Pavilion, Press boxes, actual playing 
field and more. Next a guided tour of the Wrigley Mansion, once home to the 
famous chewing gum mogul. Within the mansion’s three stories are 22 rooms and 
18,500 square feet of artistry, ornate crown-molded ceilings, inlaid marble floors, 
finely crafted woodwork, and a plethora of Rose Bowl and Parade memorabilia. The tour includes an all-
inclusive lunch at Buca di Beppo’s authentic Italian restaurant. Several Pick Up Locations in San Diego.

SIGN UP DIRECTLY WITH DAYTRIPPER TOURS (619-299-5777) and mention that you are with 
the Torrey Pines Ski Club Group.  Please let Debbie know that you are on the trip. Questions: Debbie 
Schroeder 858-551-9651

Senior Monday
Reuben H. Fleet Science Center
1875 EL PRADO (BALBOA PARK)

MONDAY, MAY 5, 2014
$8.00 ENTRANCE FEE  

(FOR SENIORS ABOVE 65)

Independent Travel  
Day Trip

Daytripper  
Rose Bowl Stadium- 

Wrigley Mansion Tour
THURSDAY, MAY 15, 2014 

$99.00

May Bike Rides
LEVEL A- MOSTLY FLAT- SATURDAY 10:00 AM,  IN CASE OF RAIN, CALL RIDE LEADER
May 3,  Bay Loop, Parking lot north of Visitor Center, Mission Bay (TG 1248 D7) Kathy Hagenbach , 858-485-5506
May 10   No ride scheduled
May 17,  Around Miramar Lake, Meet in parking lot near restrooms (TG 1209 G3) Kathy Hagenbach , 858-485-5506
May 24,  Bay to Broadway, Bali Hai parking lot, N. Shelter Island (TG 1268 C3) Mary Coates, 858-453-5376
May 31,  Bay to Beach, Quivira Road Mission Bay in front of seafood restaurant (TG 1268 A3) Group Leader

Rides depart 15 minutes after meet time
Bike Coordinator: Kathy Hagenbach 858-485-5506 khagen@att.net

Free Tour La Jolla Map Museum, Wednesday, April 30. Meet at 11:00 AM.
We will have a tour of the La Jolla Map and Atlas Museum, 7825 Fay Ave, Suite LL-A (in Courtyard), 855-653-6277. The 

museum pieces were donated by a private collector and house a collection of old maps including many of California. The museum 
is located in the lower courtyard of the Merrill Lynch Building on Fay Ave. Check out the website: mamlj.org. Afterward we will gather 
for an optional lunch. Hobe Schroeder (cell 858-336-0539) 

Winter Pops - Saturday, May 10 - 8:00 PM - Music of James Bond with Sheena Easton
Event is full - Tickets and information will be mailed out in early May.  

The name is Bond - James Bond. His movie themes evoke international intrigue and glamour. We will enjoy the wonderful theme songs 
from his movies, Goldfinger, Spy Who Loved Me, Diamonds Are Forever and more. Two time Grammy winning Sheena Easton will be the 
featured singer. Debbie Schroeder 2331 Darlington Row La Jolla CA 92037   858-551-9651

Join award winning nature photographer Tom Mangelsen on a journey from the prairies 
of Nebraska to Alaska and Antarctica as he speaks about his life’s work and opens his 
new exhibit. His work has appeared in National Geographic and much more. Surely, you 
have seen his work in airports (Denver) or his local store in La Jolla. Sign up directly with 

the Natural History Museum at 619-255-0210
Questions: Debbie Schroeder 858-551-9651

Join us at 2:00 PM Sunday for an afternoon of Bocce Ball and  socializing  at Shelter 
Island. We will meet at the grassy area across from the Yokohama Friendship Bell near the 
far end of the island. Novice players are welcome. Bring a chair, drinks and a snack (if you like) and 
bocce balls if you have a set. Spectators are welcome. RAIN (or no one showing by 2:15 PM) CANCELS.

John Bauer 619-297-0937 (cell 619-213-3403)

 This month we will return to an old favorite, The Holiday Inn Bayside, 4875 Harbor 
Drive, between Nimitz and Scott Street. Happy Hour prices, appetizers and plenty of free 
parking. Bring a friend and join us for a good time.

 Janet Hanson 858-336-8396 dublbunny@aol.com

Tom Mangelsen 
Nature Photographer 

Natural History 
Museum Balboa Park  

LECTURE FRIDAY, MAY 16
7:00 PM

$9.00 MUSEUM MEMBERS  
$12.00 NON-MEMBERS

Bocce Ball on Shelter Island
Near Yokohama 
Friendship Bell

SUNDAY, MAY 18, 2014 - 2:00 PM
NEW VENUE ON SHELTER ISLAND

Happy Hour  
The Holiday Inn 

Bayside  
THURSDAY, MAY 22, 2014  

4:00 - 7:00 PM
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San Diego Council Of Ski Clubs
SDCSC welcomes its new president, Tom Bungard, from 

San Diego Ski Club. Chris Gil is vice president and Alan Godwin 
the new Travel Director, both from North Island Snow Drifters. 
Secretary, Debbie Schroeder and Treasurer, Steward Smith, both 

from Torrey Pines Ski Club, continue to serve in their previous positions.

The 82nd Annual Far West Convention is June 12-15, 2014 in Bend, Oregon. The 
hotel is Riverhouse Resort and the rooms start at $119. Ask for the Far West room rate 
when you call 800-547-3928. Sign up on line at fwsa.org.

On Saturday, August 12, 2014 the San Diego Pops will be featuring the tunes from 
Motown and Ray Charles. Contact Chris Gil 858-382-1427 to reserve your tickets.

There are four spots left on the African Safari Serengeti Council trip (8/18/14 - 
9/2/14) for one single man, one single woman and one couple. This trip is being booked 
through Overseas Adventure Travel 1-800-955-1925. The reservation code G4-24570 
is reserved for this San Diego Council adventure. The cost is $5,685 including 
international airfare from San Diego. Contact person is Eileen Sanford, esanford1@
san.rr.com or 858-695-1442 for further information. Let her know if you’re interested 
in the pre and post trip options.

 FWSA has added a trip to South Africa (Sept. 7-17, 2014) which covers a different 
area in Africa than the trip in August. You can sign up and pay on-line at fwsa.org.

The annual Gala will be November 15. The price and location has not been finalized. 

The San Diego Council is returning to Aspen Dec. 10 – 16, 2014. Send your $100 
deposit to hold your spot to Mike Sanford 11760 Caminito Prenticia, San Diego, CA 
92131 (858-695-1442).

The FWSA ski week will be Whistler/Blackcomb Jan. 31-Feb 7, 2015. The price has 
not been established yet. The FWSA 2015 International ski trip will be in March, 2015 
to Val d’lsere, France with a post trip to Provence. Always see fwsa.org for more details.

San Diego will be hosting the 2015 Far West Convention at the Town and Country 
Hotel on June 4 - 7. Volunteers to help make this event a success are welcome. Call me 
if you’re interested 619-656-8197

Rusty Etzel, Council Rep
 619-656-8197 rosaryetzel@hotmail.com 

Save the Date
Saturday, June 21-Annual Padre Game/Tailgate Party

Padres vs. LA Dodgers
$21.00 (Face value is $44.50) Location: Plaza 123

The event begins with a tailgate party (3:30-6:00 PM) at J2 at the Qualcomm Parking Lot 
and then we’ll Trolley to Petco Park.

For those interested in tickets for this event please contact:
Carl Cobb – 619-222-5015 (cell 619-203-2062) ccimports@aol.com

Send your check for the number of tickets requested to: Carl Cobb, 3644 Zola Street, 
San Diego, CA 92106 – PLEASE INCLUDE A SASE (SELF ADDRESSED STAMPED ENVELOPE).

NEWSLETTER STAFF
Editor: .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Barbara Shramek 
Printing:  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Fletcher Hills Printing
Newsletter Mailing: .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  Barbara Shramek

TORREY PINES SKI CLUB
A CALIFORNIA NON-PROFIT CORPORATION

OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS 2013-2014
DIRECTORS
President	 Joe Goldhammer*  .  .  .  .  .  619-286-0624
Vice President	 Steward Smith* . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  619-303-4050
Treasurer	 Steward Smith  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  619-303-4050
Corporate Secretary	 Fred Blecksmith*  .  .  .  .  .  .  619-223-4149
Recording Secretary 	 Sandy Clifton* . .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  619-501-4424
Membership	 Barbara Shramek* .  .  .  .  .  619-286-1250
Newsletter	 Barbara Shramek .  .  .  .  .  .  619-286-1250
Just For Fun	 Debbie Schroeder* . .  .  .  .  858-551-9651
Past President	 Hobe Schroeder* .  .  .  .  .  .  858-551-9651
OFFICERS
Biking	 Kathy Hagenbach  .  .  .  .  .  858-485-5506
Bocce Ball	 John Bauer .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  619-297-0937
Ethnic Dining	 Janet Spiro .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  619-291-1935
Equipment	 Joe Goldhammer .  .  .  .  .  .  619-286-0624
Happy Hour	 Janet Hanson .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  858-278-9581
Marketing
Meetings	  
Reception	 Jo Thompson .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  619-261-3519
SD Council	 Rusty Etzel  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  619-656-8197
Web Page	 Judy Fontanella  .  .  .  .  .  .  .  858-485-7594
*Denotes Voting Board Members
Ski committee: Fred Blecksmith, Joe Goldhammer, Bob Bradbury



Torrey Pines Ski Club
7940 Forrestal Road
San Diego, CA 92120

May 2014 FIRST CLASS

Upcoming Events

April 30	 Tour of Map Museum

May 5	 Senior Monday

May 6 	 General Meeting – Whales

May 10 	 Pops Concert

May 15	 Rose Bowl/Wrigley Tour

May 16	 Nat. History Museum lecture

May 18 	 Bocce Ball

May 22	 Happy Hour 

June 21	 Padre Game and Tailgate

Tuesday, May 6, 2014
Handlery Hotel and Resort in Mission Valley

950 Hotel Circle North – 619-398-8348
6:00 PM Social • 6:45 PM Announcements • 7:00 PM Program

TAILS, BLOWS, FLUKES and SPOUTS
Did you ever want to hold a whale "louse" in your hand? Actually hold a vertebrae  

from a gray whale?  Find out what the baleen "feels" like? If so, join us for an informative  
and fun session with volunteer whalers, Judy Peacock and Emilia Bradler from the San Diego 

Natural History Museum.  They will be on board to share their tales of gray whales  
and other marine mammals that live in our own backyard.

Be ready to learn some whale facts and hear just what you can expect  
when you go out on a whale watch adventure.

Parking is validated. 

TPSC General Meeting


